

Office of the Minister MLA, Edmonton - Castle Downs

March 30, 2012

Mr. Peter Sior Davies

Dear Mr. Davies:

I have received the November 21, 2011 decision and recommendation of the hearing committee of the Alberta Teachers' Association's Professional Conduct Committee. The hearing committee has found you guilty of unprofessional conduct for engaging in a sexual relationship with a student, thereby failing to treat the student with dignity and respect, and recommends that your teaching certificate be cancelled.

I have reviewed the committee's decision and hereby cancel your Alberta Permanent Professional Certificate effective the date of this letter. Please return your teaching certificate to the Registrar at:

Professional Standards Branch 2nd Floor, 44 Capital Boulevard 10044 – 108 Street NW Edmonton AB T5J 5E6

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Lukaszuk Minister of Education

